
Medicaid Annual Renewals and
Eligibility for Other Insurance

Starting April 1, 2023, the Family Support Division (FSD) will resume annual
redeterminations of eligibility for all Medicaid and CHIP (MO HealthNet) participants.
This process is called annual renewal.  Some participants will no longer be eligible
for Medicaid benefits, if this happens to you, you may be  eligible for special
enrollment periods (SEP) to get coverage through your employer or from the Health
Insurance Marketplace (healthcare.gov).

For More information click on the attached pdf document below.
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The news about recent activities for needed peoples.

More News

20 May 2025

Urban League of St. Louis is Providing Distribution of Food, Toiletries, and Resources

 The Urban League of St. Louis is hosting a FREE distribution of food,…
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8 May 2025

LAWMO's Economic Development Unit Assists in Neighborhood Improvement
Activities

Legal Aid’s Economic Development Unit represents nonprofit community…
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